Year 4

Welcome back to a new school year and to Year 4 — Snicket Class!

We are reading 2 wonderful books this term. *King of the Sky* to inspire our learning in English and *A Bear called Paddington* in Guided Reading. Both books show the importance of belonging and what it means to feel at home in a new place. I hope you all feel at home in your new learning environment very soon.

Mrs Mayatt



Please use Class Dojo to message me should you need to get in touch.

I will be sending any useful information or messages to you this way, so if you need any help joining Class Dojo, please let me know.

If you need a face to face appointment, please email me to arrange a suitable time for us both.

amayatt@templegroveacademy.com

PE DAYS

We will be having PE on MONDAYS and

TUESDAYS. Children should bring their PE kit to school to change into.

FOREST SCHOOL

On Forest School days children should wear suitable footwear, and clothes covering their arms and legs.

I will message you the dates for Forest School on Class Dojo as they approach.

- ⇒ PLEASE NAME ALL UNIFORM, BOTTLES AND EQUIPMENT
- ⇒ PLEASE WRITE IN THE CONTACT BOOK WHEN YOU HAVE LISTENED TO YOUR CHILD READ

TIMES TABLES.

Year 4 is a very important year for Times

Tables. Please encourage your child to
regularly play TT Rockstars or practise them
in any way they prefer.

HOME LEARNING

Your child's new Home Learning book and grid have now gone home .

We ask that children complete just one activity from the grid each week and return to school every Wednesday.

We ask that children read daily and that this is recorded in the contact book.

Children should be using TT Rockstars at least 3 times a week and SirLinkaLot should also be used 2–3 times a week.

Please message me on Class Dojo if you need any help with your child's log in details.

Thank you for your support.